
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To: Division of Child Welfare and Community Services/Bureau of Permanency Services 
 
From: Amanda Tiffany – Albany County Department for Children, Youth and Families – 
Home Finder Supervisor 
 
Re: 25-OCFS-LCM-03  
 
Date: 18 February 2025 
 
 
Albany County Department for Children, Youth and Families Home Finder Unit would like to 
use the $25,000 from the Adoption and Legal Guardianship Incentive Payments Program 
(AIPP) to purchase advertising through Lamar Advertising for CDTA Bus signage to recruit 
foster parents for Albany County.  Once approval is received we would reach out directly to 
Lamar to come up with a plan to obtain signage that is within the $25,000 budget. 
 
If you have any questions in regard to this matter please feel free to reach out to me.   
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